
Date: 15 / 01 / 2018 Ref. no.: WFA 2.5 / 05

To: WFA Executive Board Members

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

I am pleased to invite you herewith to attend the meeting of the WFA Executive Board
scheduled to be held on 24th March, 2018 at 05:00 PM at Dar El Modaraat Hotel in Cairo,
Egypt.
Please note that according to the article 20.1.5 from the WFA Constitution; the Organising
Federation will provide free board and lodging for three nights for you (i.e. March 23rd, 24th &
25th, 2018).
Should you have any suggestions to the agenda of the meeting, please let us know no later
than 31/01/2018.

I am looking forward to seeing you in Cairo!

Yours sincerely,

Eng. Khaled Mehalhel
WFA President


